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September 2017 
Dear Parents/Carers,

Y3 visit to Namdhari Gurdawara Community Centre in Birmingham – Friday 29th September 2017

We have the opportunity to visit the above Gurdawara community centre to enhance our work on the national curriculum for R.E.  There will be food samples so it is important you inform us of any allergies or food intolerances on the slip below.
We shall travel by coach at 10am and return to school by 3.30pm.  Your child will need a packed lunch with a drink (not fizzy pop or glass bottles).  School uniform is to be worn.
School will subsidise the cost of this trip.

Due to the charges we must ask for a voluntary contribution of £3 towards the cost of the trip.  (coach fare £4.41 each ,10p insurance.)  The 1988 Education Act and Governors’ Policy requires us to make it clear that our intended visit can only take place if parents are prepared to make a voluntary contribution.  There is no obligation to contribute and no child will be omitted from taking part, however it will be necessary to have substantial parental contributions for the visit to go ahead.  If you are unable to make a contribution for whatever reason, you MUST contact Mr Smith (Head Teacher).
Please sign and return the slip below as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Shore & Mr Jones

Class Teachers

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
Year 3 trip to Namdhari Gurdawara Community Centre – Friday 29th September 2017   

Child………………………………………………………….
Class…………………………………………………

I give my permission for my child to participate in the visit. I enclose £3 for the trip.

Emergency contact no..................................................................................

Medical details (if any)....................................................................................

......................................................................................................................

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Guardian

Cheques to be made payable to BCC General Fund Revenue or pay online at www.schoolmoney.com

